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CCL to exhibit at Nepcon Japan for the first time – Booth W19-12. 

 
Excess Inventory Management company CCL is pleased to announce their participation at Nepcon Japan 
2020. The three-day event will take place from 15th-17th January 2020 at Tokyo Big Sight, Japan. 

Launched more than thirty years ago, Nepcon Japan has grown together with the Japanese and Asian 

electronics industry. Consisting of seven shows specialised in essential areas for electronics manufacturing 

and R&D, the show has increased its value as an exhibition representing Asia’s leading one-stop venue for 

all those involved in the electronics industry. 

 
Managing Director, Adam Chinery commented: “We are excited to be exhibiting 

in Japan for the first time. Japan is a fascinating place and we’re looking forward 

to meeting some of our existing customers and meeting some new ones. As 

usual, we will be giving away our popular Cecil Bears, so be sure to visit our 

booth and collect yours!” 

Since 1997, CCL has worked with electronics manufacturers from around the 

world to buy overstock active and passive components, freeing up valuable 

warehouse space and generating cash flow.  

CCL looks forward to welcoming you to their booth W19-12. Register here or contact Marketing Manager 

Lauren Costello-Fox to make an appointment lcf@oemXS.com +44 1404 540 319.  
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